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BMA issues advice on premises fees

As NHS Property Services emails practices with invoices and/or a letter from Mark Day, Chief Financial Officer at Community Health Partnerships the

BMA has issued advice to practices.
The covering letter to GP tenants can be found here, BMA advice on the CHP letter can be found here and the advice on the NHSPS email

invoice can be found here.



